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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends:
Hello!  The faculty and staff of Abraham Lincoln Elementary School and I are happy to announce our upcoming 5th annual Parent Fair and Family Fun Night.  This is an evening filled with fun activities for our students and their siblings, helpful information for parents, and a nice meal for everyone!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The evening starts at 5 PM on Tuesday, December 11th.  Activities and the meal will run through 7pm.  Please plan on coming to enjoy a nice dinner in our cafeteria, free of charge, and then dropping your children off at our fun carnival night in the gym.  You are then welcome to proceed to the library, where our librarian, Mrs. White, will be sharing helpful information about reading with your children. You can also take some time to browse the booths that we will have set up.  We have many community organization representatives scheduled to present, including the County Health Department, the Department of Human Services, the Public Library, a Legal Assistance Agency, and many more.
After visiting the parent fair you are welcome to join your children in the gym for some family fun including face painting, carnival games, crafts, live music, and more.  Please plan on attending on December 11th, and making this event as successful this year as it has been in the past.  If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions please feel free to contact me at 314-555-9876 or via email at Wilson@alincolnschool.k12.il.us.  Thank you, and I look forward to seeing each of your there!
Sincerely,
Principal Mary Wilson
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